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Monday 12th December 2022 

Dear Parents,  

 

Thank you for your understanding regarding the school closure this morning and apologies for any 

inconvenience this may have caused. We are hoping to open the school tomorrow, but this is subject to change 

depending on the weather overnight.  

 

To ensure the safety of the children, please consider the following for tomorrow: 

• Plan your journey carefully, you may want to give yourself more time to travel into school;  

• Please wear sensible footwear - wellies are totally acceptable and please take extra time for any walking 

needed as outside roads will be very slippery when the snow turns to ice; 

• Only carry essentials into school. 

 

All being well tomorrow, we have rearranged some of our events this week. Here is an updated list of events: 

 

Tuesday 13th December 

• Year 3 - trip to the British Museum - please wear suitable footwear and a warm coat, hat and scarf. 

• Year 4 - trip to Millfield Theatre - please wear suitable footwear and a warm coat, hat and scarf. 

• Year 5 - Maya Day in school. 

• Year 5 & Year 6 Movie Night 6 - 8pm - tickets will be handed out tomorrow. 

Wednesday 14th December 

• Christmas Lunch - children can wear a Christmas jumper or a red or green top to school. 

• Year 3 & Year 4 Movie Night 6 - 8pm - tickets will be handed out beforehand. 

Thursday 15th December 

• This will now be a non-uniform day. 

• Class parties, including a short disco.  

• Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 Movie screening – this will take place in the morning. Children can come to 

school in their pyjamas/a onesie if they wish. Please bring party clothes to change into.  

Friday 16th December 

• 9:10am - Rock Steady Performance. 

• 2pm - School ends for Reception and Years 1 - 3.  

• 2:10pm – School ends for Years 4 – 6. 

• No After School Club on this day.  

 

Thank you again for your understanding. We will be in touch again with any necessary updates. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Effie Demetriou 

Headteacher 


